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Kentmere Annual Parish Meeting 

14
th

 May 2012 
 

Report from Kentmere Institute 

 
 

 

It is a while since we have had an Annual General Meeting of the Institute but we do have 

Commitee Meetings. 

Those of you who pass the building will hopefully have noticed that it has been painted. The 

work was done by Mark Borrowdale at a cost of £1650 (approx). We received grants of £500 

from the Upper Kent LAP and £622 from the Upper Kent Neighbourhood Forum towards the 

cost. 

We have decided to block up the door on the south side as it is not needed, and then we are 

going to insulate the roof as the next step  in the renovations. 

Financially we have £10,000 in a renovation account and £3,600 in the building society plus a 

Barclays account for day to day running use. 

If you have any questions please ask me at the Parish Meeting. 

Christine Hevey 

 


